
 

GivingTuesday: Ways to Give 
 

Between November 21st and November 30th:  
 

Give Online: Donate online at www.cumberlandcf.org. Click on the GivingTuesday banner on the homepage. 

Then, click “Donate Now.” Once on the donation portal, click on your favorite charitable organizations to make 

a donation. The donation portal will be open from November 21 at 9a.m. through November 30 at 5p.m.   
 

Mail a Check: Cumberland Community Foundation, P.O. Box 2345, Fayetteville, NC 28302 

Please make your check payable to Cumberland Community Foundation with “GivingTuesday – [org name]” 

noted in the check’s memo line. If your list is long, please attach a list. 
 

Deliver a Check: Cumberland Community Foundation, 308 Green Street, Fayetteville, NC  

Parking and office entry are at the back of the building. After 5 p.m. and when the office is closed, please drop 

donation checks in the mail slot at the front of the building. The office will be closed on November 24 and 

November 25.  
 

Qualified Charitable Distribution from IRA: Donors who are 70.5 or older may make a gift directly from 

their IRA to Cumberland Community Foundation, Inc. (Tax Id 58-1406831) for their desired charitable 

organization as a part of the GivingTuesday campaign. It is helpful to inform our staff when you have an IRA 

gift on the way so that we can ensure prompt and accurate gift processing. We recommend initiating this 

transaction as early as possible to ensure it is received by November 30 at 5 p.m. IRA distributions may be 

received any time in November.  
 

Donate Stock: Cumberland Community Foundation, Inc. welcomes gifts of stocks or other marketable 

securities from any brokerage firm. Call (910) 483-4449 or send an email to Gifts@CumberlandCF.Org. Stock 

gifts must be received into CCF’s account no later than November 30 to qualify for the GivingTuesday match. 
 

CCF Donor Advised Fund: You can easily recommend a grant for this campaign from your donor advised 

fund. Be sure to make your grant recommendation(s) by 5:00 p.m. on November 30 in order for your 

distribution to be eligible for the CCF match.  

CCF donor advised fund holders may recommend grants in a variety of ways: via mail, email, phone, or 

fax. For assistance with your donor advised fund, please contact Maddie Kellogg at 

Maddie@cumberlandcf.org. 
 

Donor Advised Fund with Another Organization: Make a grant recommendation out of your donor advised 

fund to CCF for the GivingTuesday campaign. It is helpful to inform our staff of the gift so that we can ensure 

prompt and accurate gift processing. Notify your plan administrator in time for the gift to arrive no later than 

November 30.  
 

Please call us at (910) 483-4449 if you have any questions: 

Mary M. Holmes, CEO   x103 

Maddie Kellogg, Donor Services x107 

Mary Anne Brooks, CFO  x106 
 

CCF does not accept cash or coin for the GivingTuesday campaign.  
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